
February 14, 2022

League of Women Voters of Maine
P.O. Box 18187
Portland, ME 04112

Dear League of Women Voters of Maine,

Today, in recognition of the League of Women Voters of Maine’s 102nd birthday, I’d like to
thank you for your important work standing up for fair elections and the right to vote.

The ratification of the 19th Amendment was an historic accomplishment, but the League was
founded because its members—on the cusp of this victory after years of fighting for
suffrage—knew that the work wasn’t over. Your members’ tireless efforts and consistent
achievements to improve our democracy haven’t let up since.

In recent years, you’ve led the charge to ban corporate contributions and establish online voter
registration in our state. Thanks in large part to your successful efforts, Maine is a national leader
in clean elections and voter participation.

This is a record to be deeply proud of, and I hope you know I’m grateful. It’s my honor to
congratulate LWV Maine and its members on 102 years of leadership, advocacy and service.

Respectfully,

Jared F. Golden
Member of Congress


